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First Baptist Jackson 

Connection Card 
May 3, 2020 

 

 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church. If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here. You can place 
 this tear-off in the offering plate. 
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, pick one up in 
 the foyer. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors & Support Staff  
Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
 

Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us (636) 248-6083 
 

Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

Sunday, May 3 
9:00a –  Morning Worship   
               (ONLINE SERVICE ONLY) 
10:30a –Drive In Worship 
               (Church Parking Lot-stay in your cars, please!) 
 

Tuesday, May 5 
4:00p – Acteens   
(Meets weekly ONLINE!  Contact Diane M. for more info) 
 

Wednesday, May 6 
6:00p – Prayer & Bible Study with Pastor Troy 
(Meets weekly ONLINE beginning Wed. April 8.  All you need is internet and 
the Zoom app.  Contact Pastor Troy to sign up!) 
 

All activities and worship services in our church facilities are CANCELLED 
through Sun. May 3.  
 

The church office is open regular office hours  8:30a-4:00p (M-Thurs).  
Please call before coming as there is limited staff with varied hours. 
 

The Jackson Ministerial Alliance Food Pantry will open  Mon. May 4 at 9:00 
a.m.  If you would like to donate canned goods and other non-perishable 
items for the food pantry, please bring by the church office during the week. 
 

The Acteens annual garage sale is scheduled for June 10-11 (tentative) and 
we are accepting donations NOW!  You can bring your items to The Bridge 
during regular office hours 8:30a-4:00p (M-Thurs).  Please do not leave 
items outside the building.  Call the church office when you arrive and 
someone will come and assist you.   We will take anything except box 
TVs.  All proceeds go toward mission trips and international missions. 
 

This Week’s Calendar 

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
website:  www.fbcj.us 
 

Suzanne Parr – Admin. Asst./ 
Office Manager  office@fbcj.us 
 

Sherry Pressley – Admin. Asst./ 
Financials   finance@fbcj.us 
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CALL TO WORSHIP 

  WELCOME 
                                    

WORSHIP 
  I Love You Lord 

  Come Behold The Wondrous Mystery 
Before The Throne Of God Above 

 Lord From Sorrows Deep I Call 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 
 

WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 
  “In Our Failures” 

                                                                             John 21: 15-25 
 

INVITATION 
CLOSING PRAYER 

 
 
 
 

                                                 
                                                         
                   
 
       
       

         
 
 
 

      
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
    

WELCOME! 
We would like to say WELCOME and 
thank you for worshipping with us 
today! Our pastors would love to 
follow up with you.  You can contact 
our Senior Pastor--Troy Richards at 
(270) 256-0908.  
 
 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST JACKSON 

We are so thankful you chose to worship with us today!  We believe that 
God brought you here for a reason and we’re just happy you’re here. You 
may find information and answers to (just about) all your questions at 
the Welcome Center in the foyer, but feel free to come up to any of us 
and shake our hands and get acquainted if we haven’t met you yet.  We 
would love to have the opportunity to share with you what God is doing 
here at FBC-J – there’s so much to tell!             

 

Corporate Worship will resume on Sun. May 10 (Mother's Day). There will be 
modifications to ensure everyone’s safety and well-being.  The indoor worship 
service will be at 9:00 a.m., which will also be live streamed and the drive-in 
service will be at 10:30 a.m.  A mailing went out to our church families with all 

the details.  

Worship Services 

 

Our church wide Annie Armstrong Easter Offering has been extended until  
May 10.  Your gift provides support for thousands of missionaries planting new 
churches in unreached communities across North America.  Our goal is $8,000.  
Received to date:  $4,728.  You can give online, drop by or mail a check to the 
church. There will also be a bin for you to drop off your offering at the Drive In 
worship service.   Please pray and give. 
 

Text Giving is ONE option.  Text to: (573) 233-1335.   We offer online giving 
through our website.  You can also drop by or mail your tithes and offerings.   
 

SUNDAY MAY 10 WORSHIP 

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 

Giving Options 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the recommended state guidelines, we  
will not be having corporate worship through Sunday May 3.  Our morning 
worship service complete with music will be LIVE streamed on our Facebook 
page, You Tube and on our website: www.fbcj.us at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday 
mornings.  The Sunday bulletin and scripture reading will be on our website 
with the sermon.  Please e-mail the church office at office@fbcj.us if you 
would like a copy of the bulletin, sermon outline and prayer guide by e-mail.  

              

DRIVE IN WORSHIP 

Our drive in worship service will be at 10:30 a.m. this Sunday May 3.  Rain or 
shine.  Watch Pastor Troy as he will be preaching from The Bridge and listen from 
your car radio 95.3 FM.   We ask that you practice social distancing and stay in 
your car.  There will be a bin to drop your offerings in from your car.  We will also 
offer the same service LIVE online at 9:00 a.m.  
 

Giving Report 
April 26, 2020 

             

Budget Received:   $ 11,355.99                               Budget Needed:   $ 8,521.00 
Annie Armstrong:   $   1,495.00                               
 

 

 

  
•  

*Online Contributions are reported once a month and aren’t reflected in Budget Received 
 You may give online by going to www.fbcj.us and clicking on “Love”, then “Give Online”. 

Watch the Understanding Jesus 
podcast LIVE on our Facebook 
page Mondays at 1:00 p.m.  
 

Children’s Ministry Videos 
 

We are sending e-mails with 
links to children’s ministry 
videos to our families.  If you 
are interested and are not 
already receiving, please 
contact Pastor Troy or Pastor 
Daniel or call the church office 
and leave a message. 

 
 
We need volunteers to assist 
with helping people into the 
building and seated for the         
9 a.m. morning worship service 
on Sun. May 10.   
 
Also, we need help in 
assembling and delivering 
Sunday School packets to kids.  
 
If you can help, let Pastor Troy 
know by e-mail: troy@fbcj.us, 
call or text (270) 256-0908 
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